
 

 
February 15, 2012 
 
 
 
Dear Representative: 
 
We write in opposition to the Grant Reform and New Transparency (GRANT) Act of 2011 







Society for Industrial and Applied Mathematics 
Society for Pediatric Research 
Soil Science Society of America 
SPIE, the International Society for Optics and Photonics 
State University of New York 
Stevens Institute of Technology 
The American Association of Immunologists 
The Ohio State University 
The Optical Society 
The Ornithological Council 
University of California System 
University of California, Berkeley 
University of California, Davis 
University of California, Irvine 
University of California, Los Angeles 
University of California, Merced 
University of California, Riverside 
University of California, San Diego 
University of California, San Francisco 
University of California, Santa Barbara 
University of California, Santa Cruz 
University of Delaware 
University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill 
University of Oregon 
University of Wisconsin-Madison 
Wayne State University 
Woods Hole Oceanographic Institution 
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